
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tues. Oct. 15th, 2024 

A great big thank you to everyone who participated in the Student Council 
General Election on Friday, whether it was as a candidate, a voter, or even 
as a volunteer. The event was a great display of community, and we 
appreciate your involvement. Now, to announce the successful candidates 
for each position. 

 Grade 9 Rep 
o Farin Ashouain 
o Carmen To 

 Grade 10 Rep 
o Minh An 
o Celine Seyedi 

 Grade 11 Rep 
o Enid Cheetham 
o Gigi Saldanha 

 Grade 12 Rep 
o Tatiana Oliva Cedeno 
o Sara Kelayeh 

 Indigenous Rep 
o Erica Gonzales 

Congratulations, and good luck, to all of the successful candidates! 
 
This week we have a group to recognize instead of 2 individuals, the 
Offensive line on the Senior Football Team: Max Michellachi-Davis, Ciaran 
Cunning, Jacob Huntingford, Salar Ghariar, Kaelan McCaffery, Hector 
Salcedo. The O-Line came together during the Buchanan Bowl, playing as 
a group putting their teammates first. As o-linemen, they rarely get the 
spotlight, but when you have an offensive performance like they had, they 
deserve to be noticed. The offensive line made the win happen, paving the 
way for 268 yards rushing and not allowing a sack! The offensive line 
keeps delivering in a big way with Selflessness. Effort and Attitude! Catch 
them and the rest of the team in action next Friday here at Carson starting 
at 3:45 pm. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Are you a cadet?  We are looking for cadets who would like to be part of 
the Remembrance Day ceremony at Carson.  Please come to a short 
meeting today right afterschool in the office. 
  

The CIMC math club Waterloo contest registrations are now open until 
October 17th with the form available in room D312.  
 
 
 

 


